1.    I will be speaking to a group of 22 ladies and 2 gentlemen.

2.   The event will be held in one of the meeting rooms in my church, Christ Church Frederica.

3.  I will be the incoming President of an Order.  Daughters of the King.   An Order of Prayer and Service.   Unsure when the Order was first a part of Christ Church, however, due to unforeseen circumstances it failed to survive (maybe not the correct word).  In any event, 3 years ago, our Associate Priest encouraged the "rebirth" or our Order.  We have stumbled, however we have been diligent and determined.  I would like part of my  speech to thank the Assoc. Priest for completing a mission, and thank the outgoing President for the great job she has done, building a firm foundation, now it is my/our  responsibility to keep building.

I would like to thank the incoming VicePresident/Treasurer and Secretary for supporting me.

I would like to ask each of the members to prayfully consider and provide me with projects/field trips/visits to facilities of those less fortunate than ourselves/prepare food for the hungry... that they would like to participate/ be involved in.

Unsure of how to express to those in attendance, that I am but one, I cannot do everything and I pray that I won't have to.

I want my speech to be welcoming.... fun... not boring 

I trust this is a satisfactory beginning....  please let me know approx. cost.  I would like to be in receipt of the final speech on or before April 11.

My profound thanks.

Beryl Blatchford
1-912-638-7101

